
 
 

ABBREVIATED NOTICE OF INTENT TO 
 AMEND/REPEAL ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 
RELATING TO THE MULTI-STATE LOTTERY 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the Office of Attorney General will hold a public hearing to 

address proposed changes to N.D. Admin. Code article 10-16 related to the multi-state 
lottery at 10:00 a.m. on Friday, March 21, 2025, at the North Dakota Lottery Office, 1720 
Burlington Drive - Suite C, Bismarck, North Dakota 58504-7736. 

A portion of these rules are emergency rules with an effective date of April 5, 2025. 
A copy of the proposed rules may be obtained by writing the North Dakota Lottery 

at the above address or calling 701-328-1574.  Also, written comments may be submitted 
to the above address until April 2, 2025. If you plan to attend the public hearing and will 
need special facilities or assistance relating to a disability, please contact the North Dakota 
Lottery at the above telephone number or address at least five days prior to the public 
hearing. 

Dated this 6th day of February, 2025. 
 

        Attorney General Drew Wrigley 


